

National Library Science Honorary Fraternity
EXECUTIVE SECRETARY: 331 LIBRARY, UNIVERSITY OF ILLINOIS, URBANA, ILLINOIS

February 25, 1958

Miss Charlotte Georgi University of North Carolina Library Chapel Hill, North Carolina

Dear Miss Georgi:

I am pleased to inform you that your petition to form a chapter of Beta Phi Mu at the University of North Carolina Library School was enthusiastically approved by the Executive Council at its last meeting. You have been designated as Epsilon Chapter.

The next step in the process will be the installing ceremony. We would like to have some of your ideas about that. Any member of the Society can serve as installer but we prefer to use an officer if one is to be in your neighborhood during a convenient time. Bill Jesse, and Maurice Tauber come to mind as people who may be in North Carolina this spring. I will find out if President Ray Swank expects to be in the East sometime soon, also. Jack Dalton would be good if he is to be around.

Alice Appell will be writing to you also with more details about the operation of the chapter and will supply you with some articles and equipment.

Congratulations and best wishes,

Harold Lancour

Executive Secretary

HL: jp